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  Fundamentals of Estate Planning Constance J.
Fontaine,1994-11
  IBM PowerVM Virtualization Managing and
Monitoring Scott Vetter,Sergio Guilherme
Bueno,Martin Capka,Ingo Dimmer,Tatum Farmer,Rafael
Folco,Cesar Diniz Maciel,KyoungHun Min,Stephen
Tremain,Steve Wallace,IBM Redbooks,2014-06-30 IBM®
PowerVM® virtualization technology is a
combination of hardware and software that supports
and manages the virtual environments on POWER5-,
POWER5+, IBM POWER6®, and IBM POWER7®-based
systems. PowerVM is available on IBM Power
SystemsTM, and IBM BladeCenter® servers as
optional Editions, and is supported by the IBM
AIX®, IBM i, and Linux operating systems. You can
use this set of comprehensive systems technologies
and services to aggregate and manage resources by
using a consolidated, logical view. Deploying
PowerVM virtualization and IBM Power Systems
offers you the following benefits: Lower energy
costs through server consolidation Reduced cost of
your existing infrastructure Better management of
the growth, complexity, and risk of your
infrastructure This IBM Redbooks® publication is
an extension of IBM PowerVM Virtualization
Introduction and Configuration, SG24-7940. It
provides an organized view of best practices for
managing and monitoring your PowerVM environment
concerning virtualized resources managed by the
Virtual I/O Server.
  EnCase Computer Forensics -- The Official EnCE
Steve Bunting,2012-09-14 The official, Guidance
Software-approved book on the newest EnCE exam!
The EnCE exam tests that computer forensic
analysts and examiners have thoroughly mastered
computer investigation methodologies, as well as
the use of Guidance Software's EnCase Forensic 7.
The only official Guidance-endorsed study guide on
the topic, this book prepares you for the exam
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with extensive coverage of all exam topics, real-
world scenarios, hands-on exercises, up-to-date
legal information, and sample evidence files,
flashcards, and more. Guides readers through
preparation for the newest EnCase Certified
Examiner (EnCE) exam Prepares candidates for both
Phase 1 and Phase 2 of the exam, as well as for
practical use of the certification Covers
identifying and searching hardware and files
systems, handling evidence on the scene, and
acquiring digital evidence using EnCase Forensic 7
Includes hands-on exercises, practice questions,
and up-to-date legal information Sample evidence
files, Sybex Test Engine, electronic flashcards,
and more If you're preparing for the new EnCE
exam, this is the study guide you need.
  Cloud Application Architectures George
Reese,2009-04-01 If you're involved in planning IT
infrastructure as a network or system architect,
system administrator, or developer, this book will
help you adapt your skills to work with these
highly scalable, highly redundant infrastructure
services. While analysts hotly debate the
advantages and risks of cloud computing, IT staff
and programmers are left to determine whether and
how to put their applications into these
virtualized services. Cloud Application
Architectures provides answers -- and critical
guidance -- on issues of cost, availability,
performance, scaling, privacy, and security. With
Cloud Application Architectures, you will:
Understand the differences between traditional
deployment and cloud computing Determine whether
moving existing applications to the cloud makes
technical and business sense Analyze and compare
the long-term costs of cloud services, traditional
hosting, and owning dedicated servers Learn how to
build a transactional web application for the
cloud or migrate one to it Understand how the
cloud helps you better prepare for disaster
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recovery Change your perspective on application
scaling To provide realistic examples of the
book's principles in action, the author delves
into some of the choices and operations available
on Amazon Web Services, and includes high-level
summaries of several of the other services
available on the market today. Cloud Application
Architectures provides best practices that apply
to every available cloud service. Learn how to
make the transition to the cloud and prepare your
web applications to succeed.
  Dictionary of Acronyms and Technical
Abbreviations Jakob Vlietstra,2012-12-06 This
Dictionary covers information and communication
technology (ICT), including hardware and software;
information networks, including the Internet and
the World Wide Web; automatic control; and ICT-
related computer-aided fields. The Dictionary also
lists abbreviated names of relevant organizations,
conferences, symposia and workshops. This
reference is important for all practitioners and
users in the areas mentioned above, and those who
consult or write technical material. This Second
Edition contains 10,000 new entries, for a total
of 33,000.
  Investigating Cryptocurrencies Nick
Furneaux,2018-05-10 Investigate crimes involving
cryptocurrencies and other blockchain technologies
Bitcoin has traditionally been the payment system
of choice for a criminal trading on the Dark Web,
and now many other blockchain cryptocurrencies are
entering the mainstream as traders are accepting
them from low-end investors putting their money
into the market. Worse still, the blockchain can
even be used to hide information and covert
messaging, unknown to most investigators.
Investigating Cryptocurrencies is the first book
to help corporate, law enforcement, and other
investigators understand the technical concepts
and the techniques for investigating crimes
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utilizing the blockchain and related digital
currencies such as Bitcoin and Ethereum.
Understand blockchain and transaction technologies
Set up and run cryptocurrency accounts Build
information about specific addresses Access raw
data on blockchain ledgers Identify users of
cryptocurrencies Extracting cryptocurrency data
from live and imaged computers Following the money
With nearly $150 billion in cryptocurrency
circulating and $3 billion changing hands daily,
crimes committed with or paid for with digital
cash are a serious business. Luckily,
Investigating Cryptocurrencies Forensics shows you
how to detect it and, more importantly, stop it in
its tracks.
  Learning the Vi and Vim Editors Arnold
Robbins,Elbert Hannah,Linda Lamb,2008-07-15
There's nothing that hard-core Unix and Linux
users are more fanatical about than their text
editor. Editors are the subject of adoration and
worship, or of scorn and ridicule, depending upon
whether the topic of discussion is your editor or
someone else's. vi has been the standard editor
for close to 30 years. Popular on Unix and Linux,
it has a growing following on Windows systems,
too. Most experienced system administrators cite
vi as their tool of choice. And since 1986, this
book has been the guide for vi. However, Unix
systems are not what they were 30 years ago, and
neither is this book. While retaining all the
valuable features of previous editions, the 7th
edition of Learning the vi and vim Editors has
been expanded to include detailed information on
vim, the leading vi clone. vim is the default
version of vi on most Linux systems and on Mac OS
X, and is available for many other operating
systems too. With this guide, you learn text
editing basics and advanced tools for both
editors, such as multi-window editing, how to
write both interactive macros and scripts to
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extend the editor, and power tools for programmers
-- all in the easy-to-follow style that has made
this book a classic. Learning the vi and vim
Editors includes: A complete introduction to text
editing with vi: How to move around vi in a hurry
Beyond the basics, such as using buffers vi's
global search and replacement Advanced editing,
including customizing vi and executing Unix
commands How to make full use of vim: Extended
text objects and more powerful regular expressions
Multi-window editing and powerful vim scripts How
to make full use of the GUI version of vim, called
gvim vim's enhancements for programmers, such as
syntax highlighting, folding and extended tags
Coverage of three other popular vi clones -- nvi,
elvis, and vile -- is also included. You'll find
several valuable appendixes, including an
alphabetical quick reference to both vi and ex
mode commands for regular vi and for vim, plus an
updated appendix on vi and the Internet. Learning
either vi or vim is required knowledge if you use
Linux or Unix, and in either case, reading this
book is essential. After reading this book, the
choice of editor will be obvious for you too.
  Gray Hat Hacking: The Ethical Hacker's Handbook,
Fifth Edition Daniel Regalado,Shon Harris,Allen
Harper,Chris Eagle,Jonathan Ness,Branko
Spasojevic,Ryan Linn,Stephen Sims,2018-04-05
Cutting-edge techniques for finding and fixing
critical security flaws Fortify your network and
avert digital catastrophe with proven strategies
from a team of security experts. Completely
updated and featuring 13 new chapters, Gray Hat
Hacking, The Ethical Hacker’s Handbook, Fifth
Edition explains the enemy’s current weapons,
skills, and tactics and offers field-tested
remedies, case studies, and ready-to-try testing
labs. Find out how hackers gain access, overtake
network devices, script and inject malicious code,
and plunder Web applications and browsers.
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Android-based exploits, reverse engineering
techniques, and cyber law are thoroughly covered
in this state-of-the-art resource. And the new
topic of exploiting the Internet of things is
introduced in this edition. •Build and launch
spoofing exploits with Ettercap •Induce error
conditions and crash software using fuzzers •Use
advanced reverse engineering to exploit Windows
and Linux software •Bypass Windows Access Control
and memory protection schemes •Exploit web
applications with Padding Oracle Attacks •Learn
the use-after-free technique used in recent zero
days •Hijack web browsers with advanced XSS
attacks •Understand ransomware and how it takes
control of your desktop •Dissect Android malware
with JEB and DAD decompilers •Find one-day
vulnerabilities with binary diffing •Exploit
wireless systems with Software Defined Radios
(SDR) •Exploit Internet of things devices •Dissect
and exploit embedded devices •Understand bug
bounty programs •Deploy next-generation honeypots
•Dissect ATM malware and analyze common ATM
attacks •Learn the business side of ethical
hacking
  IBM PowerVM Virtualization Introduction and
Configuration Scott Vetter,Mel Cordero,Lucio
Correia,Hai Lin,Vamshikrishna Thatikonda,Rodrigo
Xavier,IBM Redbooks,2015-11-24 This IBM® Redbooks®
publication provides an introduction to PowerVMTM
virtualization technologies on Power System
servers. PowerVM is a combination of hardware,
firmware, and software that provides CPU, network,
and disk virtualization. These are the main
virtualization technologies: POWER7, POWER6, and
POWER5 hardware POWER Hypervisor Virtual I/O
Server Though the PowerVM brand includes
partitioning, management software, and other
offerings, this publication focuses on the
virtualization technologies that are part of the
PowerVM Standard and Enterprise Editions. This
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publication is also designed to be an introduction
guide for system administrators, providing
instructions for these tasks: Configuration and
creation of partitions and resources on the HMC
Installation and configuration of the Virtual I/O
Server Creation and installation of virtualized
partitions Examples using AIX, IBM i, and Linux
This edition has been updated with the latest
updates available and an improved content
organization.
  Gray Hat Hacking, Second Edition Shon
Harris,Allen Harper,Chris Eagle,Jonathan
Ness,2008-01-10 A fantastic book for anyone
looking to learn the tools and techniques needed
to break in and stay in. --Bruce Potter, Founder,
The Shmoo Group Very highly recommended whether
you are a seasoned professional or just starting
out in the security business. --Simple Nomad,
Hacker
  Ubuntu Neal Krawetz,2011-02-17 Tune, tweak, and
change the popular Ubuntu Linux operating system!
Ubuntu is a community developed, Linux-based
operating system that is perfect for laptops,
desktops, and servers, and is used by millions of
people around the world. This book provides you
with practical hacks and tips that are not readily
available online, in FAQ files, or any other
Ubuntu book on the market so that you can
customize your Ubuntu system for your specific
needs. Bridging the gap between introductory
information and overly technical coverage, this
unique resource presents complex hacks and ways to
extend them. You'll feast on numerous tips, hints,
and little-known secrets for getting the most out
of your Ubuntu system. Coverage includes: Hacking
the Installation Selecting a Distribution
Selecting the Ubuntu Version The 10-Step Boot
Configuration Booting Variations and
Troubleshooting Tweaking the BusyBox Upgrading
Issues with Ubuntu Configuring GRUB Customizing
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the User Environment Configuring Devices Adapting
Input Devices Managing Software Communicating
Online Collaborating Tuning Processes Multitasking
Applications Locking Down Ubuntu Advanced
Networking Enabling Services If you're a power
user hungry for cutting-edge hacks to intensify
your Ubuntu system, then this is the book for you!
Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials
are not included as part of eBook file.
  PowerVM Virtualization on IBM System P
Christopher Hales,2008
  Analytical Network and System Administration
Mark Burgess,2012-12-17 Network and system
administration usually refers to theskill of
keeping computers and networks running properly.
Butin truth, the skill needed is that of
managingcomplexity. This book describes the
science behindthese complex systems, independent
of the actual operating systemsthey work on. It
provides a theoretical approach to systems
administrationthat: saves time in performing
common system administrationtasks. allows safe
utilization of untrained and trained help
inmaintaining mission-critical systems. allows
efficient and safe centralized
networkadministration. Managing Human-Computer
Networks: Will show how to make informed analyses
and decisions aboutsystems, how to diagnose faults
and weaknesses Gives advice/guidance as to how to
determine optimal policiesfor system management
Includes exercises that illustrate the key points
of thebook The book provides a unique approach to
an old problemand will become a classic for
researchers and graduatestudents in Networking and
Computer Science, as well as practicingsystem
managers and system administrators.
  Soft Computing in Data Science ,2019 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 5th
International Conference on Soft Computing in Data
Science, SCDS 2019, held in Iizuka, Japan, in
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August 2019. The 30 revised full papers presented
were carefully reviewed and selected from 75
submissions. The papers are organized in topical
sections on information and customer analytics;
visual data science; machine and deep learning;
big data analytics; computational and artificial
intelligence; social network and media analytics.
  Bash Cookbook Carl Albing,JP Vossen,Cameron
Newham,2007-05-24 The key to mastering any Unix
system, especially Linux and Mac OS X, is a
thorough knowledge of shell scripting. Scripting
is a way to harness and customize the power of any
Unix system, and it's an essential skill for any
Unix users, including system administrators and
professional OS X developers. But beneath this
simple promise lies a treacherous ocean of
variations in Unix commands and standards. bash
Cookbook teaches shell scripting the way Unix
masters practice the craft. It presents a variety
of recipes and tricks for all levels of shell
programmers so that anyone can become a proficient
user of the most common Unix shell -- the bash
shell -- and cygwin or other popular Unix
emulation packages. Packed full of useful scripts,
along with examples that explain how to create
better scripts, this new cookbook gives
professionals and power users everything they need
to automate routine tasks and enable them to truly
manage their systems -- rather than have their
systems manage them.
  THE GUN RIGHTS WAR Mark Lutz,1996
  Beginning Red Hat Linux 9 Sandip
Bhattacharya,2003-07-09 What is this book about?
Red Hat Linux 9 is a powerful, flexible open
source operating system. Its popularity is
growing, both in home use and in corporate
environments of all sizes. Its user interface
makes it every bit as accessible as other
operating systems, and its open source pedigree
opens the doors to a mind-blowing amount of free



11

software. This book guides you through that
difficult time that comes just after you've
installed a new operating system, by giving you
the confidence to open your wings and fly with it.
We'll take you through the installation, we'll get
you working, and by the end of the book you'll
have a well-configured, stable, secure operating
system and a world of possibilities. What does
this book cover? In this book, you will learn how
to Install Red Hat Linux 9 using the included 2
CD-ROM distribution from Red Hat Use Red Hat Linux
9 to connect to networks, printers, and the
Internet Get working — using Office applications,
Web browsers, multimedia applications, and so on
Get the most from Linux — by understanding Linux's
powerful file system and command line interfaces
Set up and configure a Web server, a mail server,
a file server, and various other types of servers
Secure your machine against unauthorized use —
both from the Internet and from internal threats
Modify your machine to suit the way you work —
installing software to create a tailored working
environment Who is this book for? This book is for
you if you're using (or planning to use) the Red
Hat Linux operating system for the first time. It
offers the simple, plain-speaking guidance you
need as you begin to explore the vast potential of
open source software. The book assumes that you're
familiar with using Microsoft Windows, and aims to
help you make the jump from Windows to Linux by
introducing it in those terms. No previous
knowledge of Linux is assumed.
  IronPython in Action Christian J.
Muirhead,Michael Foord,2009-03-01 In 2005,
Microsoft quietly announced an initiative to bring
dynamic languages to the .NET platform. The
starting point for this project was a .NET
implementation of Python, dubbed IronPython. After
a couple years of incubation, IronPython is ready
for real-world use. It blends the simplicity,
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elegance, and dynamism of Python with the power of
the .NET framework. IronPython in Action offers a
comprehensive, hands-on introduction to
Microsoft's exciting new approach for programming
the .NET framework. It approaches IronPython as a
first class .NET language, fully integrated with
the .NET environment, Visual Studio, and even the
open-source Mono implementation. You'll learn how
IronPython can be embedded as a ready-made
scripting language into C# and VB.NET programs,
used for writing full applications or for web
development with ASP. Even better, you'll see how
IronPython works in Silverlight for client-side
web programming. IronPython opens up exciting new
possibilities. Because it's a dynamic language, it
permits programming paradigms not easily available
in VB and C#. In this book, authors Michael Foord
and Christian Muirhead explore the world of
functional programming, live introspection,
dynamic typing and duck typing , metaprogramming,
and more. IronPython in Action explores these
topics with examples, making use of the Python
interactive console to explore the .NET framework
with live objects. The expert authors provide a
complete introduction for programmers to both the
Python language and the power of the .NET
framework. The book also shows how to extend
IronPython with C#, extending C# and VB.NET
applications with Python, using IronPython with
.NET 3.0 and Powershell, IronPython as a Windows
scripting tool, and much more. Purchase of the
print book comes with an offer of a free PDF,
ePub, and Kindle eBook from Manning. Also
available is all code from the book.
  Modeling with Data Ben Klemens,2008-10-06
Modeling with Data fully explains how to execute
computationally intensive analyses on very large
data sets, showing readers how to determine the
best methods for solving a variety of different
problems, how to create and debug statistical
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models, and how to run an analysis and evaluate
the results. Ben Klemens introduces a set of open
and unlimited tools, and uses them to demonstrate
data management, analysis, and simulation
techniques essential for dealing with large data
sets and computationally intensive procedures. He
then demonstrates how to easily apply these tools
to the many threads of statistical technique,
including classical, Bayesian, maximum likelihood,
and Monte Carlo methods. Klemens's accessible
survey describes these models in a unified and
nontraditional manner, providing alternative ways
of looking at statistical concepts that often
befuddle students. The book includes nearly one
hundred sample programs of all kinds. Links to
these programs will be available on this page at a
later date. Modeling with Data will interest
anyone looking for a comprehensive guide to these
powerful statistical tools, including researchers
and graduate students in the social sciences,
biology, engineering, economics, and applied
mathematics.
  vi Editor Pocket Reference Arnold
Robbins,1999-01-18 For many users, working in the
UNIX environment means using vi, a full-screen
text editor available on most UNIX systems. Even
those who know vi often make use of only a small
number of its features.The vi Editor Pocket
Reference is a companion volume to O'Reilly's
updated sixth edition of Learning the vi Editor, a
complete guide to text editing with vi. New topics
in Learning the vi Editor include multi-screen
editing and coverage of four vi clones: vim,elvis,
nvi, and vile.This small book is a handy reference
guide to the information in the larger volume,
presenting movement and editing commands, the
command-line options, and other elements of the vi
editor in an easy-to-use tabular format.
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